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MEMO
July 21, 2020

To: William L. Hale, P.E., Chief Engineer 
  

Through: C. Michael Lee, P.E., Director of Engineering & Safety Operations 

  

From: Gina E. Gallegos, P.E., Construction Division Director 

  

Subject: Rejection of Local Government Project, Hays County

 

Control: 0914-33-077 

Project: STP 2019(347)TAPS 

Highway: Various 

Hays County 

 

The above referenced project has been reviewed. The City of San Marcos and the Austin District 

recommend rejecting the single bid submitted for this project. 

The City of San Marcos received one responsive bid.  The lowest responsive bid was $489,645.00, 

or 69.0 percent over the engineer’s estimate of $289,733.15. 

The City is requesting the opportunity to relet the project including only the concrete work and to 

utilize City forces to complete the signal work in order to reduce project costs. 

We request your concurrence in rejecting the bid received for this project. If you have any questions, 

please call Duane S. Milligan, P.E., at 512/416-2456. 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 37A4AEE5-C871-4AF2-92C7-C4F45A554A58

I concur with 
recommendation to 
reject. Approved

7/21/2020
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